
Friday 20th September

Nursery- Rivvah-Mae
Reception- Arthur L
Year 1-Freddie T
Year 2 - Freddie W
Year 3 - Charles B
Year 4- Brooke S
Year 5 - George B
Year 6-  Lynden B

Monday- Class Celebration of the Word

Tuesday - Gospel Assembly Led by the Chaplainy
Team at 3pm.  All Welcome 

Wednesday - Faith in Schools 

Thursday- Class Prayer and Scripture Doodle

Friday - Celebration Assembly at 3pm. All Welcome

Please ensure you have
logged on to ParentPay

and paid for any
outstanding school trips,

residentials, schools
meals, breakfast club
and after school club.

Individual and Family
School Photos will be
taking place on Friday
27th in the School Hall.

from 8am.

Year 3 and 4 are going
to 

the Rotunda museum on
9th October , payment

via Parent Pay

SSLLEETTNNEEWW TTEERR
 Our MIssion

Statement Stars this
Week:

Nurs - 98.1%
Rec -  88%
Yr1 -  81.5%
Yr2 -  90.4%
Yr3 - 91%
Yr4 - 75.5%
Yr5 - 98.5%
Yr6 - 83.2%

Date

Our Weekly Assemblies

To-do

A message from the Executive Head

Weekly
Attendance

Hello everyone, we have had a really productive week in school.
We have taken part in Fair Trade Fortnight and found out more

about ethical trade. We have learned about how we can ensure the
people who grow our food can be paid fairly and treated with

respect and dignity. The children have loved making links between
Fair Trade Fortnight and the Catholic Social teaching principles and

have really impressed us in doing this!

I hope you have a good weekend and look forward to seeing you all
next week



Miss Cable and the Sports
Leaders  are running Dinner

Time Clubs. No need to book ,
just turn up.

Clubs run from 12.45 - 1.15
daily.

Monday -  Class 1 and 2 -
Construction

Tuesday - Class 3 and 4 -
Table Tennis

Wednesday - Class 3 and 4 -
Running

Thursday - Class 1 and 2 -
Fitness

Friday - Class 3 and 4 - Kahoot 

The National Attendance percent is
 96.1%

Our School is currently at 86.4%
Please can you ensure your child arrives

at school at the correct time.
Lets get our Attendance score back up!

Miss Cable has spoken to the
children in assembly about our
school lanyard system.
We have shared which colour
represents which type of visitor
or staff wwe have on site.
All the children contributed well
and have proven their knowledge
in our Safeguarding proceedures.
l 

A reading from the Holy Gospel according to Mark
Jesus and his disciples left for a village in the North. On the way

Jesus asked his friends, the disciples, “Who do people say that I am?”
And they answered, “Some say you are John the Baptist; others say
you are one of the prophets who died a long time ago and has come

back to life.” Jesus then asked them, “But who do you say that I
am?” It was Peter who spoke up. “You are the Christ,” he said. Then
Jesus began to teach them that he was destined to suffer, and to be

put to death; and after three days to rise again.
The Gospel of the Lord

Celebration of the Word

Lunch time Clubs

National Attendance

Health & Safety

Thank you for your support in not allowing
school-aged children to ride their bikes and
scooters on the school site. This is for the

health and safety of everyone. We do have
people on site using crutches and walking

sticks and this can make them feel nervous.
We have also had some near misses when
children have come off their bikes on the

ramps and some occasions where they have
ridden quickly towards the main road.

Safeguarding


